
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 

We would like to Thank once again all that came 

and participated in our parade and festivities for 

our Independence Day celebration. The following 

are the winners from the parade in their categories: 

 

Cars: 1st Place: Cory Knapp; 2nd Place: Eric Ivie; 

3rd Place: Max & Carol Dayton 

 

Floats: 1st Place: HG Lumber; 2nd Place: Fort 

Henry Mountain Men; 3rd Place: Dave’s Jubilee 

 

Horses: 1st Place: Fremont County Trail Blazers; 

2nd Place: Syringa’s; 3rd Place: Fremont County 

Country Chics 

 

Thanks to Patti Huntsman for making our beautiful 

awards each year. She is amazing! 
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Business Spotlight: 

A Randy Palmer family quilt fundraiser is underway! Some 
ladies are working to gather quilts to be sold at a craft fair at 
the Buffalo Run in Island Park during Labor Day weekend and 
at the Spirit of Christmas here in Ashton the first Saturday in 
December. They are hoping to get enough baby quilts, lap 
quilts, receiving blankets, quilt bags, pillows, camping quilts, 
etc. donated to sell at these two craft fairs to help Lindsay and 
her family. Please contact: Nelda Hammer@652-7617, Karen 
Palmer @ 652-0005, Aleana Gunnell @ 558-7553,  Chris 
Willis @ 221-1453,  or Colleen Kidd @ 359-2415 if you have 
any quilts to donate to be sold.  
 

In conjunction with this quilt fundraiser a local business, Bird 
Dog Embroidery would like to offer FREE stitching or 

label making for any quilt donated in memory of Randy 
Palmer. Please contact Michelle Martin at Bird Dog Embroi-
dery  located inside the Chocolate Moose so she can person-
alize your donated quilts and blankets. She can also be con-
tacted by calling her at 

 652-7600. 

Are you tired of being the 

cook at home? Well, 

maybe you need a night 

off? Get on over to 

 Big Jud’s Diner ! 
They’ve been in business 

for nearly 20 years. 

Owner Todd Bossard 
has made this business a favorite of the locals. He 

also is a great person to call when you have a party 

to cater. Just have Todd cook your meat for you, 

roast beef, pulled pork, you name it, Todd will make 

it good. Todd has recently taught his son Jordan the 

trade of running the business, as Todd has recently 

taken a position at the Ashton Living Center as Head 

Nurse. Jordan is doing a great job filling his dad’s 

shoes and making sure the gourmet burgers are at 

their best! Big Jud’s is famous for their 1lb. burger 

and each patty is weighed individually so no one is 

jipped in any way! And you have got to love their 

fresh cut fries made from Ashton grown potatoes 

and dipped in their delicious fry sauce! Can’t stay 

long, order your lunch or dinner to go. Just call  

652-7806. They are open 11-10pm in the summer 

Mon.-Sat. and 11-9 in the winter. 

Please come and join us 

for some food, fellowship and fun!

Zion Lutheran Church Annual Picnic

Sunday, July 26th - 12:30 pm

Pavilion Area (East of the Church) (9th & Main St.)

Menu:  Hamburgers, hotdogs (all the fixins)

Homemade dishes, salads & desserts

Cost:  FREE – Just bring your family & friends

Fun times for all
~ Kids games

~ Sing-a-long music & praise

Any questions – please call Tim or Julie at 346-2895

Dear Parents of Second Graders this last school year 

(2014-2015),  

If you remember you were asked to send money for your 

child to be used during math. Well just so you are aware, 

that money at the end of the school year in June was do-

nated to the Randy Palmer fund and to the Red Hats who 

are donating it back to the Ashton Elementary Library 

fund. The money is donated to some community cause 

each year, and this is where it went this year.  

Thank You,  Mrs. Parkinson & Mrs. Burrell 



ASHTON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE NEWSLETTER       July 21, 2015         Free Copy                 

Located in the front of the Chocolate Moose is 

a full service Floral & Gift Shop and a 

Greenhouse! Specializing in flowers for fu-

nerals, weddings, dances, and everyday spe-

cial occasions. Owner Rebecca Siddoway is 

excited to extend her business from Teton to Ashton and serve our community 

with her talented green thumb! She also delivers your order for special occa-

sions like birthdays, anniversaries, funerals, or just thinking about you.. Give her 

a call at 652-5000 !            

www.foreverbloomingflowers.com 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Now open! Serving 

Breakfast and Lunch. 

Tuesday –Sunday from 

7:00am -2:00pm.Weekly 

drawings for 3 FREE 

breakfast($7 value). 

Come in and try our good ol’ fashioned PERCOLATED 

coffee! We look forward to seeing you soon! For to go 

orders or for catering please contact Ryan at 313-0851. 

If you have some extra time the Visitor’s Center 

could use some volunteers this summer.  

The pool is open 1-5. Come cool off at our city pool! 

 

Grand Teton Relay 

Friday, August 14th 
Teams will be running East on Main begin-

ning at 6am from NFHS on Friday morning 

through early afternoon.  

For more information:  grandtetonrelay.com; 

support@grandtetonrelay.com or call: 801-636-4981. 

July 20-24—VBS from 9am-12pm @ Zion Lutheran 

July 21—American Legion Blood Drive@ 1-6:30pm 

July 22—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

July 24—Pioneer Day! 

Aug. 5-8—Fremont County Fair 

Aug. 7—Pool Fundraiser @ 6:00pm @ City Park 
 

**The next newsletter will come out on Aug. 4th.  
Please have information to the Chamber by the Satur-

day before. Thank you! 

Community Calendar 

Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

We encourage all to continually  

support our Ashton Businesses!! 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
 

Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  
 

Mon.--Sat. 9am-9pm 
 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
 

Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

Come for a yummy BBQ and bring your best dessert to 

be auctioned! It’s time for the annual Pool Fundraiser at 

the City Park on Friday, August 7th! The food and fun 

will begin at 6pm. Hamburgers, chips, and pop all for a 

great donation to help support our city pool! We’ll auction 

off your best desserts and following the fundraiser the 

pool will be open from 7-9 @ $2/person. Funds 

raised at the fundraiser will be matched by the 

Vasak Foundation! Come, support, & enjoy!  

Questions: call Rachel Hatton @ 652-0144 

http://www.foreverbloomingflowers.com

